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Ready To Lead?

Published on April 1, 2025

CHA'’s CEO Search Is Underway

The Chicago Housing Authority is seeking exceptional candidates to apply for the position of Chief
Executive Officer. View the job description and apply for the position before April 18, 2025 by
following the before April 18, 2025 by following the instruction in the posting.
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